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“Renewal Award” 
 
September 1, 2022    
 
Mr. Robert Kennedy-Jensen 
Tyler Technologies, Inc. (Vendor-PO Mailing #102418) 
5101 Tennyson Parkway 
Plano, TX  75024 
 
Email: rob-kennedy.jensen@tylertech.com  
Phone Number: 800-772-2260 
 
Dear Mr. Kennedy-Jensen:  
 
This is to advise you that the award to your company for RFP P1311, HRMS/Payroll Solution has been 
renewed. 
 
The renewed award is in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Agreement (dated September 29, 
2011) resulting from the Request for Proposal and with your pricing remaining firm from October 1, 2022 
through September 30, 2023.  This award letter is not an official order. 
 
If you have any questions about this renewal award, please contact Daphne Farley at 770-429-5870 or 
daphne.farley@cobbk12.org.  The Technology Services contact is Ryan Pynes at 770-426-3535.  We 
appreciate your interest and participation in the CCSD solicitation process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Barbara Bates, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Director of Procurement Services 
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cc: Accounts Payable 
 Ryan Pynes 
 Nancy Tolbert 
 Thomas Marshall 
 Kyle Matthews 
 Mary Waymire 
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